
 

February 1, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 
Dear Representative Barker: 

 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2150 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2150 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 
 HB 2150 would exempt the University of Kansas Medical Center from the requirement 

that carrying concealed handguns cannot be prohibited unless adequate security measures are in 

place. 

 

 According to the University of Kansas Medical Center (KUMC), the bill would allow the 

agency to continue current policies regarding carrying concealed handguns in KUMC buildings; 

therefore, HB 2150 would not have a fiscal effect on KUMC. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General 

 Leisa Julian, University of Kansas  


